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May 15,2019

VIA 17Z1S AND HAND DELIVERY

Anthony Hood, Chairman
D.C. Zoning Commission
441 4th Street NW

Suite 200 South
Washington, DC 20001

Re:  ZC Case No. 12-01B — Application to the Zoning Commission for an Amendment
to an Approved Campus Plan and Further Processing of a Campus Plan for The
Catholic University of America — Additional Plans for Dining Hall

Dear Chairman Hood and Members of the Commission;

After the prehearing submission was filed on April 30, 2019, the Office of Planning
requested the Applicant to provide some additional studies of the dining hall project in order to
allow for a more thorough evaluation of the project. For that reason, the architects prepared the
attached additional materials (Exhibit A). We hereby request a waiver to allow this submission.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ao

Allison C. Prince
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Certificate of Service

The undersigned hereby certifies that copies of the foregoing document was sent by first-
class mail, electronic mail or hand delivery to the following addresses on May 16, 2019.

ANC 5A
5171 South Dakota Avenue NE, Suite 125
Washington, DC 20017

ANC 5B
1920 Irving Street, NE
Washington, DC 20018

ANC 5E
SE@anc.dc.gov

Joel Lawson, Office of Planning
Matt Jesick, Office of Planning
1100 4" Street, SW

6™ Floor

Washington, DC 20024

Aaron Zimmerman, DDOT
55 M Street, SE

4" Floor

Washington, DC 20024
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